
We are writing in relation to our observations of the Killeigh Village Plan 

contained within Draft 2 of the Offaly County Development Plan. We are 

happy that Killeigh has been identified as 'rural' as part of the Core Strategy 

with sustainable development of the open countryside being supported. We 

would welcome the current open space zoning remaining in the final version 

of the plan. The inclusion of a flood zone in the draft plan is also encouraging 

however we would welcome the inclusion of the important archaeological 

features on the village map. 


